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Purchasing Chametz After Pesach

In addition to the prohibitions of eating and owning chametz during 
Pesach, there is an additional prohibition of benefitting from chametz 
that was owned by a Jew during Pesach. This is known as _chametz 
she'avar alav haPesach_. A more thorough discussion of this prohibition 
can be found here. [2]

This prohibition does not apply to all products that are prohibited on 
Pesach. For a detailed list of what products this prohibition applies to 
see here. [3]

Quick turnover items, such as bread and cake, may be purchased at any 
major store two weeks after Pesach (Sunday, May 4).  Slower turnover 
items, such as hard pretzels and pasta, may be purchased four weeks 
after Pesach (Sunday, May 18).

Food items that only contain kitniyos ("legumes") may be purchased at 
any store immediately after Pesach.

The following supermarkets have been approved for purchasing chametz 
immediately following Pesach. This list is for stores in the Greater 
Philadelphia area, and it is possible that more stores will be added.

All Keystone-K certified Establishments.
This includes the rest of the supermarket that contains Keystone-K 
kosher sections (Giant - Wynnewood, Giant Huntington Pike, House of 
Kosher, and ShopRite on the blvd.)

Acme
Aldi
BJ's
CVS
Costco
Dollar General
Dollar Tree
Duane Reade
Giant (in Philadelphia Region)

Gopuff.com
Petco
Petsmart
Restaurant Depot
Rita's (City Ave., Elkins Park & Grant Ave.*)
Rite-Aid
Sam's Club



Save a Lot

Stop and Shop
Target (Local stores)
  Trader Joe's
  Walgreens
  Walmart
  Wawa
  Wegman's
  Whole Foods

7-Eleven - They are individually owned and can be assumed to be 
permitted unless otherwise known. The Stores on City Ave. are permitted.

Amazon is publicly traded and does not use a Jewish supplier. However, 
they also serve a distributor for many Jewish-owned companies. If the 
product says, "ships from and sold by Amazon ..." (under the 'buy now' 
button), it is fine.  If it is sold by a third party, as many Chometz 
items are, its status is unknown.

*certification for 2025 for this location is pending

   [4]

Become a Member for 2025

Thank you to those who have already joined.

Help support the efforts of the Keystone-K as we promote Kashrus in the 
Philadelphia area.

Click here to join our Kashrus Alerts WhatsApp group [5]

  Support Kashrus in Philly [4]

You received this email because you subscribed to our list. You can 
unsubscribe [6] at any time.

246 Lloyd Lane
Wynnewood
Pennsylvania
19096
United States of America

[1] 
https://sptr.eocampaign1.com/f/a/o01BzpXctIE2oc8rZ7eMYQ~~/AAAHURA~/QhX-
ibiiCnQQeGYZ9rvnZOppbLLRycLnsoRIbhTeZx6VRi5NmEZCqUXW736H6_H8IXYrsuJTjC1X4adN0Equ19Z
shsYgTbMKkXnyAn45hta-1anV-UIW59-MsU7K0VU8YJpoIcCpFepOHKxsG1Dadg~~
[2] 
https://sptr.eocampaign1.com/f/a/bUP4SmzKTO9mHGXEFCFUZw~~/AAAHURA~/
Gi_X_n2LADohsR_CVYKNoV2fLqdPtcEV3-3yrgyB7VCsNUe6os-eE45-
fwYtmjq0ETppUQ_1IdG26nxIwUaB3oW8sVzjYKlZd34wrGcHwUZlvYs_GGw1igxXi570KQ1zSIZSOGwIeno
S0A1iBMn5IX2qXhIZAxe6xrlZKtDJxLqAiCt9LnEfXBpsZi2XuDT6-hBwPN4DbMrdtN4W8-vwV-
llq7l1B_plZrdNMtVx8GpkddKPNuV_ONeZ6NA518jB
[3] 
https://sptr.eocampaign1.com/f/a/T122ShYcK_SP2e2hZtP5hQ~~/AAAHURA~/
mRDPTxXzLbRHEJm6Zjc4Hy05gFR0oE1mibhvj6IgkVQ5Xh_N3LQzQtKh8INnU345q1guKzx91blKmwmIAz1
pG__verEudOSOZeh14s3dzPG5Mwr2eqgrKd6H5ajETwW7qKWCWRg61_IUi7eRhA3xjdDNB2tgDI4EZ4z_wN
VypUQXvpBo2R2D5CFQv6IKvrzKMDqEBA2ZWW8pGq2NYm6YycmvwwpXR37dU7YHa3wr2Q5DR7CVgIA5fIjfo



XL2EbT0
[4] 
https://sptr.eocampaign1.com/f/a/PVJFfH_xNjMPamA_eY570g~~/AAAHURA~/
hHc6zzti5AvRC4c1woWYhHyrC3WLEnoQjZkQTkuGbiEOfzmt8bx6H1lwST8XyiPV1ib8an-
uneaLYRWyridBzp3eJswABnrOZlO2x2D9jMtz0oYIfD-Jx18YQLrdrBtE98rv-RqS1do2PA2c6k5LX-
nC3jwv1nXKEwN9foQZ1AA~
[5] 
https://sptr.eocampaign1.com/f/a/VkKbsNIg3klMOwnuJpTFMw~~/AAAHURA~/
ReoI6lk07caHFqrGsja7hNvXKUpAcFk0-
3sKLkj0ztyU8j7gW9rLzbv4xhDmXo0KvoUftupR17tZ0GVfOqy0j-3AkxJG8URmO5OqmeS6IMTyWa14sg05
xVx0QEuaa4Mv5Kl3dcfXhZ2tllr7m9vzt4nNGB-ujOB_YGQgl1wpA7ig488SUQwGwbxINc8NL4ZW
[6] 
https://sptr.eocampaign1.com/f/a/BwwFXjAlI2nUt519t-_4AA~~/AAAHURA~/
2MgI7yJY0Pso2WKg_h_M_oClJbZG3ImAzxfiNeG21Lvy-
vdWor6gHqZj8ZeN3VkiNjan_C0X042SsNqoZlLkPLUFx4hluO1MFKDi7Js4M8y0uvD5xWIdEorMZJ524lZ1
7Uf47aZCNjjy8RCdrodkPd6KDuuSxoPW3ZlHUC9p84pZKirlv0f4PsKgbmbCjVg9HkHRXchXNLQMY0QlePz
AFVmtVO12GfBeBSFwmIHu2s89UVmYm0OnJ94Ap6Yn-98IayRzUhHI4jKPwU70nKGShDWJYblfSXzefUEJnO
_st1vKrm40_0urJRgME_KyAZQmaDJsAN5ZjRs0tUWT3ANJV49E3AjoW_LN4K0APt_AcnrZHKuCDjOHmNzRQ
oePQMwyTBzuuQrlQIst6qfuN3PgZMAkEJzW4ihdGbVColNztiPbg64-mlJwAWJlGL7fFvZ_
[7] 
https://sptr.eocampaign1.com/f/a/OAUphUrFVZfciHHVcvS0VA~~/AAAHURA~/
tK4Tis9wLZTjisoJf1BiHrwS0aOKzUqurSJPBm1gDuECSliz-rKM7XB1IVlEYX-
Rx5dH94Y1bCjQzIWIEK7oG-KRJ7Ge71wKZsRtTexby6VKe6vqL6oLKAy2pc7c-XhkgCng8WRK-
uLA3iZG8ukIoi6beOLbwx-Y7ApGnedkJCfSQ6YGkCcdavJAYCyMafHf_cRCS9jmRu-
CT34L4wA6LxtgXhReDsrE7w4UPhJ1IEupMYSJP8Pt7OQrQxBsplaqrH1FzLC92tt4qIoM8oChSKQgMyEJQq
sNd4ZjepLkz-_PKDglUWp1hek1hcO00IdTFvd6MCRAqQ9hj63we87xzz-_Pi1s2V9AeCRLYUBjB6c~


